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Pediatric Champions Office Hours 
Tuesday, November 28th, 2023 from 2-3 pm 

Dr. Carolyn Christensen-Szalanski and Kristel Wetjen are founding co-chairs of the 
University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics Pediatric Disaster Preparedness Task 
Force. They will be sharing some of their experiences from more than 10 years of 
integrating pediatrics into predominantly adult hospital facility planning to im-
prove pediatric disaster preparedness.  
 

Objectives:  

1. They will share simple and inexpensive ways to produce disaster drills involving both chil-
dren and adults. 

2. They will offer a template to create your own disaster drill to involve children to improve 
pediatric readiness in your facility in in your community.  

 

 Link: Join on your computer or mobile app  

 Click here to join the meeting  

 Or call in (audio only)  

 +1 248-509-0316,,768489151#   United States, Pontiac  

 Phone Conference ID: 768 489 151#  
 

 Questions can be emailed to: PedsChampion@michigan.gov 

Planning Disaster Drills to Include Children 

 

Dr. Carlyn Christensen-Szalanski, MD, FAAP is a clinical Professor, Departments of Emer-

gency Medicine and Pediatrics at the University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics (UIHC). She 

was a community pediatrician at her own clinic before joining UIHC in 2003.  

 

 

Kristel Wetjen, RN, MSN is the Pediatric Trauma Program Manager at the University of 

Iowa Stead Family Children’s  Hospital for the past 16-years.  She is also the co-lead of the 

Iowa Emergency Medical Services for Children.  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Nzg5NzdhNGMtMDU5MC00OGYwLWE0ZGMtZjczODI2YjI5MTg4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d5fb7087-3777-42ad-966a-892ef47225d1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2259fda07b-4bf5-4ba6-9020-f5b305de30d5%22%7d
tel:+12485090316,,768489151# 
mailto:PedsChampion@michigan.gov

